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I'm not sure if this is relevant for the CAC, but I've submitted a dozen or so reports to the San
Carlos police about cars parked blocking the sidewalks -- they eventually just started making
fun of me for continuing to submit them.  I contacted the city council, they don't care.  I'm not
sure who else to talk to.
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